
WILLIAM LEHMAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 
 

 
 

ATTENTION PARENTS: 
 

BEGINNING MONDAY, AUGUST 18TH, 2025, WE WILL BE 

IMPLEMENTING OUR DRIVELINE DISMISSAL PROCEDURES 

FOR GRADES K-5 

 

• 2 CAR TAGS PER STUDENT (TAGS ATTACHED) 

• PLACE TAG ON CAR REAR-VIEW MIRROR  

• DRIVE THROUGH THE DRIVEWAY THAT CORRESPONDS TO 

YOUR CHILD’S GRADE LEVEL (SEE MAP) 

• PLEASE REMAIN IN YOUR CAR 

• YOUR CHILD WILL BE WALKED TO YOUR CAR 

• CAR TAGS ARE REQUIRED FOR DISMISSAL – NO 

EXCEPTIONS 

• PARENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED IN THE BUILDING DURING 

DISMISSAL 

• PARENTS WHO WALK UP TO PICK UP THEIR CHILD MUST 

SHOW A CAR TAG 

• WE HIGHLY ENCOURAGE YOU TO GO THROUGH THE 

DRIVELINE IN YOUR CAR 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 


